
DOL Town Hall with Secretary Walsh and
Deputy Secretary Su
This message is intended for all DOL federal employees and contractors

Dear DOL Colleagues,

I hope you are having a wonderful summer so far. It is hard to believe that it has been almost 5 months since the
Secretary first began.  He has learned so much from all of you and looks forward to much more in the months and years
ahead.  The Secretary is looking forward to bringing the Department together again to discuss priorities for the
Department moving forward, share his experience over his first few months, and to introduce you to our new Deputy
Secretary, Julie Su.

Additionally, representatives from the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Administration and Management (OASAM) and
the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) will share important office reentry updates. I hope you can
join us as we welcome the Deputy Secretary, discuss the critical work and priorities for the coming months, and discuss
our plans for increasing onsite presence in our workspaces.

SAVE THE DATE

DOL Town Hall with Secretary Walsh and Deputy Secretary Su

Featuring reentry updates from OASAM

Thursday, July 22, 2021

1:00pm Eastern Time

Microsoft Teams Live

Please find a link to access the Town Hall.

For those who may need ASL interpretation, please find a link to the ASL Interpreted Town Hall.

If you have any questions about reentry that you would like to be addressed during the Town Hall, please email
 

We look forward to talking to you soon!

Dan Koh 

Chief of Staff
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